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REFERENCE: G/SO/218/2

3l January2002

Dear Mr. Togochog,

On behalf of the Working Group on Arbitrary Detention I am pleased to acknowledge your
letter received 8 November 200I, in which you submit the case of Mr. Hada (China).

In accordance with the Working Group's methods of work, we have sent to the Government
of the Peoples' Republic of China a formal letter with the allegations conceming Mr. Hada.

Please be assured that we will let you know of any new development in this case and will
forward to you for comments the official reply from the two respective Governments once we receive
them.

Yours sincerely,

Working Group on Arbitrary Detention

Mr. Enhebatu Togochog
President
Southern Mongolian Human Rights
Information Center
37-40 79ft Street
Jackson Heights, NY
usA l1372


